
               PUBLIC NOTICE  
 

Wellington Street closure October 28   
 

October 25, 2021 

Wellington Street will be closed between Chestnut Street and John Street on Thursday, 
October 28, 2021, from 1 – 5 p.m., to support a Habitat for Humanity Home Dedication 
Ceremony at 271 Wellington Street.  

Residents within the affected area will have access to their driveways; however, 
residents are being asked to be mindful of the event being held at 271 Wellington 
Street.  

A detour route will be in place for local traffic. Please see the map below for more 

information.  

Questions? Please call Public Works at 905-835-2900 x226.  
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